
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
26th March 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
We would love to hear how you and your children are getting on, working from home. 
Children, please email your teacher daily to let them know how you are or if you 
need any questions answering. 
 
If you have a general school query please email: School.closure@halsnead.co.uk   
 
If you would like to contact myself please email: head@halsnead.co.uk   
 
To contact teachers please use the appropriate email from the list below: 
 
NurseryTeacher@halsnead.co.uk  ReceptionTeacher@halsnead.co.uk  

 
Y1teacher@halsnead.co.uk  Y2teacher@halsnead.co.uk  

 
Y3teacher@halsnead.co.uk  Y4teacher@halsnead.co.uk  

 
Y5teacher@halsnead.co.uk  Y6teacher@halsnead.co.uk  

 
 
We will reply within 24 hours.  
 
If your matter is urgent and you need to contact us by phone, please call 
07947118660. 
 
Please keep checking our social media and websites for updates. We will also 
continue to send our messages and links via the Parentapp.  
 
 
Take care and look after yourselves, 
 

 
 
 
 
H. Taylor 
Headteacher 


